CITY OF JANESVILLE
Special City Council Proceedings
June 30, 2020

The Janesville City Council met in special session on Tuesday, June 30, 2020 in the Council Chambers of City Hall at approximately 5:30 p.m. with Mayor Beenblossom in the Chair and Council Members Worrell, Stapleton, Miller, and McAllister present.  Absent was Council Member Robinson. Also present were City Attorney, Gary Boveia, City Clerk, Chris Murley, Deputy City Clerk, Christa Kurtz, Esther Woodyard, Pamela MacKay, Christel Bohan, Nancy Beenblossom, and Beth Ann Miller.

Motion by Council Member McAllister and seconded by Council Member Miller approving to adopt the agenda as presented. Motion carried.

Christa Kurtz was given the oath of office to serve as the City of Janesville’s new City Clerk.

The Janesville City Council met in special session in order to celebrate City Clerk, Chris Murley’s retirement. Chris served the City of Janesville for 37 years. Council members shared their favorite memories during Chris’ time as city clerk and wished her the best during retirement.

Motion by Council Member Stapleton and seconded by Council member McAllister approving to adjourn. Motion carried. Meeting closed at 5:45 p.m.
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